
Foster Care Liaison 

The Fredericktown R-1 School District recognizes the unique challenges that face 
youth placed in foster care. We will provide these students with access to the same 
free, appropriate public education as other children and youth, as well as access to 
educational and other services necessary to be successful in school, and will ensure 
that they are not separated from the mainstream school environment. 

The District has designated the Assistant Superintendent Shannon Henson, as the 
Foster Care Point of Contact. If you have any questions regarding services for 
students in foster care, please contact Dr. Henson.  
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